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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $208, 000 

Income to date: $185, 312                              

Needed: $22, 688 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Worship Leader: Eric Peters 

Speaker: Keith Friesen 

Song Leaders:  Luke & Melita Klassen 

 

Date:  June 25, 2023 

 

 

Date:  Aug 22, 2021  

Community Announcements 

-Cadenza Lunchtime Concerts 
Cadenza’s Free Lunchtime Concerts are taking 
place on July 3rd, 4th, 5th, 6th, and 7th from 12:30 
- 1:00 p.m. at the P.W. Enns Centennial Concert 
Hall. These concerts feature talented and 
professional musicians from Cadenza Summer 
Music Week’s faculty performing a variety of styles 
on piano, violin, viola, voice, cello, and double 
bass! All ages are welcome! 
 
-Eden Foundation invites antique tractor owners 
to join the 16th Annual Tractor Trek, scheduled for 
Saturday, July 8th.   
We will be visiting the villages of Reinfeld, 
Gnadenthal and Neuenberg. Lunch stop is at the 
Blumengart Hutterite Colony.  
Register in person at EHCS, 309 Main St. or online 
at http://give.edenhealthcare.ca/wtt2023. Trekkers 
will also be very grateful for your support of their 
fundraising efforts. 
 
-MDS “On the Level” June edition is available. 
To read more go to https://conta.cc/3Pp4tNg 
 
 
 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
July   2 – Christian Bowman/Member Welcome  

July   9 – Walter Dyck 

July 16 – Keith Friesen 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 

-Werner & Marlene Ens 

-Jake Falk 

 

Missions 
Kendra Fehr 

Ryan Thiessen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

“Heavenly Father, thank you for hearing our prayers, 
for loving us, leading us through each day, and 
working in us to grow in maturity and holiness. 

Amen.” 

 

 

Church Announcements 

- “This summer, the Sunday school will be 

memorizing Colossians 1:9-14. We invite the 

congregation to join us, as we hide God’s Word 

in our hearts.” 

-If you would like to be added to the church email 

list (information updates, bulletins, and prayer 

requests), please email the church office at 

blumenortmc@gmail.com 

-If you currently do not have a church mailbox but 

would like one, please speak with Lori Miller or 

email the church office at the email above. 

-If you are interested in getting baptized, or 

becoming a member of BMC, please speak with 

Pastors Gerry or Keith. 

-It’s here!! The 2023 BMC pictorial directory is 

now printed. Copies are available for the low 

price of $10: from the church office during 

regular office hours, or by contacting Lori at the 

office by phone or email. 

Prayer 

-Next Sunday, July 2, we will have the 

membership welcome for Roger & Susie Neufeld.  

Be in prayer for them as we formally welcome 

them into membership at BMC. 

-Please check your bulletin email from Friday to 

review the “Honsberger prayer requests” that 

were sent out from the missions committee. 

There are also printed copies available at the 

back of the church on the ledge.  

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, June 25, 2023 

 

 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading – James 5:13-20 

 Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Children’s Feature – Allan Friesen 

Worship in Song 

Message – “Faithful Prayer” 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 
 
 

 

Summer BMC Youth Events: 

Wed, July 26 - Ultimate Frisbee Hangout/Fire at BMC 

Wed, August 25 - Goldeyes Game - Roughly 

$20/person. Contact Pastor Gerry to sign up! 204-

362-7262 

 
 

DVBS 
At SonCanyon children will learn survival skills for life 

from the book of Proverbs, along with Bible stories 

about growing in God's wisdom. They will learn to 

rely on God and His Word in making life choices, and 

that being wise means to say and do what is right. 

Children ages 3-Grade 8 are welcome to join us on 

this River Adventure on July 17-21 from 6:30-8:30. 

Tell your neighbors and invite your friends! We look 

forward to seeing you there! 

 

Follow this link to register:  

https://vbspro.events/p/events/bmcvbs2023 

 

 

 

 

 
Verse for the Week 

“Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in 
all circumstances; for this is the will of God in Christ 

Jesus for you.” - 1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 

 
 

Community Announcements 
-Miss Mondays will be happening this Monday the 

26th at YFC Altona. 7:00, - 9:00. All girls ages 12-20 

are welcome. There will be games, food and good 

conversations. Hope to see you there! 

 
-BTHC Spiritual Care is looking for an individual who 
would be interested in volunteering at our Thursday 
morning devotional time. If you are interested, 
please call Larry Reimer at 204-331-8809 or 204-324-
7280 

 


